
NEXTETãI
ENER

OUANE
ARNOLD

6t20t2017

NG-17-0123
NUREG 1021

U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region lll
Attention: Michael Bielby
2443Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, lllinois 60532-4352

Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket Number: 50-331
Renewed Operating License Number: DPR-049

RE: June 14,2017 NRC lnitial LicenseWritten Examination

On June 14,2017 the Nextera Energy, Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC) administered the

Licensed Operator lnitial Training NRC Written Examinationlo 12 applicants (7 SRO lnstants, 2

SRO Upgrades, and 3 RO Upgrades). A formalwritten examination review was conducted by

the Licensee on June 15, 2017 and revealed no challenges to any of the 1 00 questions

administered. As such, the DAEC will not be submitting any challenges to the Licensed

Operator lnitial Training NRC Written Examination.

ln addition, the DAEC is requesting the written examination (proposed and as given) be withheld

from disclosure for a period of 24 months from the date administered as discussed with the

NRC Chief Examiner, Michael Bielby.

lf you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Eric Murray, Operations Training

Supervisor at (319) 851-7203 or Clay Hill, Training Manager at (319) 851-8152.

This letter contains no new commitments,

Dean Curtland
Site Director, DAEC
NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC

Enclosures

CC: Chief Operator License Branch, Region lll

NRC Resident lnspector

NRC Document Control Desk
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